Department of City Development

Brian F. O’Connell, AICP

Director of City Development Room 306 - City Hall

739 Washington Avenue
Joseph G. Heck, AIGP racine. Wlszceozn—%lgsffg?g?
Assistant Director of City Development City of Racine, Wisconsin Fax: 262-636-9329

August 2, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker
Members of the Common Council
c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Communication transmitting a disposition plan for properties acquired
from the former Southside Revitalization Corporation.

Dear Mayor Becker and Honorable Aldermen:
This department has completed work on a disposition plan for these properties.
I respectfully ask that the plan be referred to the Loan Board of Review and the

City Plan Commission for consideration.

Sincerely,

Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development

C: Joe Heck, Department of City Development
Dora Garcia, Housing Department
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